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To Our Nova Albion Way Neighbors, 

We wanted to let you know that on October 10th the contractor building our new competition 
gymnasium will begin to construct the pedestrian safety improvements on the northeast side of 
Nova Albion Way, opposite the Terra Linda High School campus.  The improvements include the 
construction of bulb outs at the crosswalks allowing access to the school campus across Nova 
Albion Way. 

The bulb outs consist of ADA compliant ramps and tactile warning mats that transition the 
pedestrian sidewalk path to the crosswalks.  On either side of the tactile warning strips in the 
crosswalk there are raised curbs and raised concrete areas that are approximately 6” above the 
street paving. 

The bulb outs not only create a visual indication of the location of the cross walks but are also 
effective traffic calming devices helping to slow vehicular traffic.  The bulb outs occur in three 
locations.  There’s one at each end of El Pavo Real Circle and one mid-block opposite the main 
vehicular entrance to the campus. 

We look forward to having these safety improvements completed making the pedestrian path 
of travel to Terra Linda High School much safer. 

(Over) 



If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Dan Zaich, Senior Director, 
Capital Improvements 

415-492-3285 or dzaich@srcs.org 
24-hour Construction Hotline: (888) 446-SRCS (7727) 

www.srcsbondprogram.org 
 

              

North End of El Pavo Real Circle   Mid-Block Crossing 

 

South end of El Pavo Real Circle 
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